
Fullers Slade Resident Steering Group Meeting 
DRAFT MINUTES 

Wednesday 27th November 2019 6.30pm – 8.30pm 
The Rowans 

 
 
ATTENDEES 
 

Residents 
Sylvia Airs (SA) Chair   Weavers Hill  Council Tenant 
Heather Jones (HJ) Vice-Chair  Moorfoot  Council Tenant 
Teresa MacKenzie (TM)   Shepherds  Homeowner 
John Seymour  (JS)    Shepherds  Council Tenant 
Louise Jones (LJ)    Weavers Hill  Council Tenant 
Ivy Little (IL)     Bellwether  Homeowner 
Louise Jones (LJ)    Weavers Hill  Council Tenant 
Krystle Cookson (KC)      Council Tenant 
 
PPCR  
Pamela Kovachich (PK) 
 
Apologies 
Anne Cryer Whitehead (A C-W)  Moorfoot  Council Tenant 
. 

1. Introductions & Apologies – as above  

2. Agree to ToR and CoC   

All agreed. 

 

3. Minutes of October meeting 
 
Will be available at the next meeting. 

 

4. Project Board Meeting – Wednesday 27th November 

 Meeting of Regen and RSG prior to the Drop-in 
and the ballot on 29th and 30th. 

 
 

5. Preparation for the Ballot 

 PPCR to deliver tenure specific tick sheets 
showing differences between the different 
options. Will also do further door-knocking and 
drop-off of flyers to homes which have registered 
to vote. 

 
 

6. Press statement 

 SA and HJ read out press statements they have 

 
 



written for each option so they have something 
prepared if asked to speak. 

8. Christmas event 

 SA and HJ will take a 2 week break after the 
Ballot but have started planning for the 
Christmas Get Together on the 21st at the 
Portacabin/Park Hub. The Christmas Lights 
competition will be judged by Debbie Murray who 
will also hand out the prizes.  10 prizes – 1 per 
street plus an overall prize. 

 Plan to have Christmas activities for the kids  

 
 

9. Changes in the Regeneration Team 

 Debbie Murray and Lizzie Brown are moving on.  
Lizzie will be replaced by Anne Bircham who was 
the Community Partnership Officer for 
Serpentine Court.  The interviews for Debbie’s 
role to take place over the coming weeks – SA is 
on interview panel. 

 
 

10. Repairs Clinic and Scrutiny Panel 

 Had a meeting with Mears regarding problems 
with bathrooms and repairs.  It went really well 
and they are planning a clinic in the New Year.  
They want to develop a more trusting 
relationship. 
 

 
 

11. AOB There will be no meeting in December.  

 
Next monthly RSG meeting – Wednesday 26th January 2020 
 
 


